
The admissions process to apply for a Reception 
school place from September 2023 is now open. 

The application process is open from  
5 November 2022 – 15 January 2023 

Visit www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/applyforprimary or use the QR code to apply

Does your child’s date of birth fall 
on or between 01 September 2018
- 31 August 2019

for more information. 
Bracknell Forest residents only.

Apply for a school place!
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